
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  26 April  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
 

Monday 29th April 

• Parents Evening YR to Y5 
Tuesday 30th April 

• Parents Evening YR to Y5 
Thursday 2nd May 

• E-safety workshop for parents 2.15pm 
Friday 3rd May 

• FOSUA non-uniform day in return for a 
bottle for the summer fayre 

Monday 6th May 

• Bank Holiday 

• Final payment date for London  
residential 

Monday 20th May 

• Final payment date for  
Delaware 

Friday 24th May 

• FOSUA Colour Run and non-uniform day 
Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 

• Half term 
Monday 3rd June  

• INSET DAY—school closed  
Monday 17th—Wed 19th June 

• Y6 to London 
Friday 21st June 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd July 

• Y3 to Delaware 
Friday 5th July  

• Summer Fayre 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
 Wednesday 17th July 

• Year 6 Leavers performance (2pm and 
6pm) 

Friday 19th July  

• Year 6 Meal and disco 
Wednesday 24th July 

• Year 6 leavers assembly 9am 

• School closes at 2pm for the  
summer 

 

Attendance—our target for  
overall attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Carn Brea 97.8% Kynance 98.8% Mousehole 96.5% Whole School 97.4% 

Tehidy 100% St Ives 97.1% Ding Dong 99%   

Poldark 97.3% Godrevy 96.1% Wheal Dream 94.2%   

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
What a busy first week back we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 
 
Year 5 Residential 
Year 5 have had a wonderful 
time on their residential this 
week. On Wednesday they 
visited Longleat Safari Park, 
on Thursday the Roman 
Baths and Bowling and on 
Friday a visit to museums and 
a planetarium in Bristol. Lots 
of adults told the staff how 
brilliant the children were 
throughout the stay. Well 
done to all who attended and 
a special thank you to the members of staff who made the trip possible!   
 
E-Safety Parents Workshop 

As a school we are aware of the concerns some 
parents have about online safety and how to pro-
tect children when using the internet. With this in 
mind, we have arranged for a parent workshop 
designed to provide the latest internet safety 
updates, information on the latest websites and 
apps children are using and support for parents & 

carers. This will take place next Thursday 2nd May at 2.15pm. We hope to see lots of 
you there! 
 
September 2019 Class Structure 
Following on from the letter that went home before Easter regarding the  
September 2019 class structure. This half term we will allocate children to classes 
and aim to share this information with you before the half term break. We are  
currently planning three transition afternoons so that pupils can get to know their 
new teachers, more information on this will follow in due course. 
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 
 
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 



Please remember to book lunches online.  You can book for the rest of the academic year if you like!   

On April 5th Year 5 children were shown a very special kind of apple tree 
with 5 different varieties on each tree. These included Gala and Braeburn 
plus three less well known kinds. 
6 children were chosen to plant the two trees in the orchard - Connie, 
Freya Lily, Harry, Chelsea, Frazer and Ollie. The trees  have blossom buds 
on each branch so will produce some apples this year. The orchard area 
has been closed for a few months in order to protect these young trees 
and allow the wild flower seeds recently planted by Year 3 to germinate 
and grow without disturbance. Our orchard area is recognised by FOE 
( Friends of the Earth organisation) as a haven for wildlife and is  
particularly important for our bees when the apple blossom is in flower 
very soon. It is a vital source of pollen and nectar at this time of year. 
David Woods - Outdoor Learning 

Family Worker Drop In Sessions Monday 29th April 2019 
Hayley Smith, Family Support Worker, will be available to speak to parents/carers during parents evening on Monday 29th 
April from 3pm to 5pm.  
Family Workers can support: 

• children with low level anxiety- increasing emotional resilience, recognising and managing their emotions, bereavement 
and family breakdown. 

• parents to understand their child’s behaviour when it is having a significant impact on the family  

• meal/ bed time/ daily routines which are impacting on the family i.e. reduced school attendance or persistent lateness 

• families, affected by complex issues, to avoid crisis  

• families who need debt or housing advice which cannot be supported by a visit to CAB. 
Hayley will be based in Mrs Brand’s office in the KS1 area and would be pleased to talk to parents/ carers on Monday.   

Due to parents evening next week, there will be no clubs on Monday or Tuesday (with the exception of Bowling which will 
run with Miss Hill on Monday).    Also due to staff training there will be no Sewing or Eco club on Thursday next week.   All 
other clubs will be running.   

 
 
 
 
 

Messy Church 
Fore Street Methodist  

Chapel 
Bunkers Hill 

 
Sunday 28th April  

2-4pm 
 

Crafts, cooking and lots of 
fun! 

On Thursday our very talented rugby players played 
against 15 other schools in the Penwith area. We 
played 7 games winning 6 and drawing the final with 
St Hilary, meaning we came joint first and shared the 
trophy. All the players were outstanding, showing 
great determination and skill. We will now represent 
Penwith in the area finals and in the Cornwall School 
Games . We couldn't be prouder of their  
achievements!   

It’s non-uniform day on Friday 3rd May in  
exchange for a bottle for the Summer Fayre.  
Please bring bottles to the office.  Thank you. 


